UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
NOAA Marine and Aviation Operations

NOAA DIVING CENTER
7600 Sand Point Way N.E.
Seattle, WA 98115-0070

June 3, 2005

Chris Robinson, Director

Training and Industry Relations
Emergency First Response

30151 Tomas Street

Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688-2125

Dear Mr. Robinson:

The NOAA Diving Center has evaluated your “Emergency First Response” program, and
has determined that it meets or exceeds our standards for training in the areas of CPR and
Basic First Aid as required by our regulations (NAO-209-123 Section 5.03.k).

Emergency First Response training certifications for CPR and First Aid, will be accepted
in the future by the NOAA Diving Program for any and all of our divers.

Sincerely,
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LTIG Eric T. Yohnson
Operations Manager, NOAA Diving Center
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